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• Masses will be a bit different this year. The students will attend Mass on Tuesday and Wednesday afternoons at 
1:00 pm, one class at a time. We will begin attending Mass after Labor Day. The first scheduled Mass is for 8th 
graders, 1:00 pm on Tuesday, September 8. 7th grade will attend on Wednesday, September 9, at 1:00 pm. The 
Mass will be closed to all others, no parishioners or parents will be invited to these Masses. Students will wear 
masks and will be socially distanced. Teachers will follow protocols for hand sanitizer before and after receiving 
the Eucharist. Please email Mrs. Wilfong dwilfong@standrewschoolmb.org if you have any questions or concerns. 
Thank you, and thank you to Father Morgan for making this possible for our school! 

• MAP Testing begins next week on Tuesday, September 1. Please come to school well rested, and well fed. 
Grades 6-8, please have your iPads fully charged. Do your best, but remember, these tests give us a good 
indication of how we can best help YOU.  

• Carline: Thank you all for your patience. We are trying to keep carline going as quickly and safely as possible. 
Please remember to keep your car in park in the carline until Coach blows his whistle to tell you to leave. Be 
aware, there is a whistle blown to tell kids to exit the car. PLEASE KEEP YOUR CAR IN PARK and wait until the 
second whistle is blown to indicate that it is safe to leave the parking lot. No cell phone use. New parents should 
have received their carline signs at Meet & Greet. If anyone needs a new carline sign, please email Ms. Ferrari 
jferrari@standrewschoolmb.org.   

• Google Classroom and Tuesday Folders: Be sure to check the Crusader Classroom for important daily 
announcements and check your child’s Tuesday folders. Please return any forms back the next day. Thank you! 

• Picture Day: Please see the attached pdf with very important information about Picture Day for ALL students: In-
Person, Virtual, and BRAVE at Home. Please contact Mrs. Tyndall ktyndall@standrewschoolmb.org with 
questions. 

•  Hoodies for sale: If you or your child needs a Crusader hoodie, please email Mrs. Sedota 
csedota@standrewschoolmb.org, by next Friday, August 28. Orders are placed once in the Fall and once in the 
Spring. Sizes range from Small - Extra Large for both children and adults. Note that the hoodies do slightly shrink 
when washed, so you might want to purchase a larger size. There are two types of hoodies: Pullover or Zip. 
Adult: $40.00, Child: $35.00. A portion of the profits goes to Student Council activities. Your FACTS account will 
be charged. 

• TASTE’N GOOD ALL YEAR LONG! For the past 36 years, restaurants have been loyal and avid supporters of 
our annual Taste of the Town. This year, due to the COVID 19 pandemic, we will not hold our annual event. 
Instead, we will turn the support around and patron our local restaurants. We have at least one earmarked for 
each week this school year. We ask that you order take-out or, in some way, let these restaurants know that you 
are from St. Andrew Catholic School and, we are here to support THEM this year! This week’s restaurants are 
Carolina Quench and Damon’s Grill. Treat your family to an afternoon smoothy or a dinner out!      

“God is our refuge and strength,  
a very present help in trouble. ~Psalm 46:1
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